
	

	

COVID-19	Preparedness	Update		

(Phase	3	–	Outdoor	Dining)	
	

Shanahan’s	is	prepared	and	ready	to	serve	you	safely.	We	have	stayed	on	top	of	the	news	and	
activity	in	our	community,	as	related	to	the	virus,	and	implemented	safety	measures	based	
upon	the	CDC	and	the	State	of	Illinois	RESTORE	ILLINOIS	Guidelines	for	re-opening.	To	follow	
are	highlights	of	the	safety	policies	and	practices	we	have	put	into	place:	

• Employees	have	completed	COVID-19	Safety	Training	as	required	by	the	State	of	Illinois.	
• GENERAL	HEALTH	and	HEALTH	MONITORING	POLICIES,	including	a	DAILY	HEALTH	CHECK	

program	with	logs	and	HANDWASHING	POLICY	with	logs.	
• DISINFECTING/CLEANING	procedures	with	logs.	
• VENDOR	HEALTH	CHECK	program	with	logs.	
• PHYSICAL	WORKSPACE	/	SERVICE	program,	including	single-packet	condiments,	

disposable	menus,	silverware,	glasses,	plates,	covered	straws.	
• SIGNAGE	/	DIRECTIONAL	GROUND	MARKINGS	to	guide	guests.	
• Patio	and	exterior	tables	have	been	professionally	sanitized.	
• Sanitization	stations	placed	on	patio.	
• Expanded	patio	seating	to	50	people	and	placed	tables	according	to	6ft	SOCIAL	

DISTANCING	requirements.	
• Implemented	RESERVATION	program	with	90-minute	time	slots.	

An	inherent	risk	of	exposure	to	COVID-19	still	exists	in	any	public	place	where	people	are	
present.	By	visiting	Shanahan’s	Food	and	Spirits	you	voluntarily	assume	all	risks	related	to	
exposure	to	COVID-19,	regardless	of	our	extensive	precautions.	

	

	


